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July 13, 2017
Federal Communications Commission
Attn: Audio Division
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Sir:

This is to officially inform the Commission that FM Translator W254AY (Facility ID
138347} is no longer rebroadcasting the signal of WANI-AM {Facility ID 63796)

W254AY is currently retransmitting the signal of WGZZ HD4 (Facility ID 15283).

In order to make certain the originating stations of other co-owned translators are
recorded properly, please be advised of the following:

W242AX (Facility 1D 146140) rebroadcasts WGZZ HD2 (Facility 1D 15283).
W294AR (Facility ID 141199) rebroadcasts WGZZ HD3 (Facility {D 15283).

And as advised above:
W254AY (Facility ID 138347) rebroadcasts WGZZ HD4 (Facility ID 15283).

Please contact me if this information is incomplete or if additional details are required.
My e-mail is hubbard @aunetwork.com and phone number is 334-826-2929.

Sincerely,

Mike Hubbard
President
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